
 

Would You Like to Show Your Car 
At Our Meeting on May 6th? 

 
Bring your Sports Car Early, By About 6 PM 

 
We don’t always have a lot of time during our road trips to look at each 

other’s cars.  We thought it would be fun to do so after the meeting. 
 

If you participate, you will be parked in a special coned-off area.  Security 
will watch them.  Scott Humphrey volunteered to supervise the parking. 

 

  
 

The meeting will start, as usual, at 6:30.  After the meeting, we will gather 
outside to view the cars and have refreshments. 

 
Of course, please come to the meeting even if you don’t show your car. 

 

  


